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Mai Vang

From: Josiah Overfors <josiah.overfors@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 5:56 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: Contesting assessment - 900 Laurel Ave

Hi Mai, yes you can put me down for 2/20.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Josiah 
 
On Wed, Feb 12, 2025 at 3:21 PM *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
<LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello, 

Your email is received and I will put together a packet and will send to you when done.  I was wondering 
if I can reschedule you to Legislative Hearing on 2/20 via telephone between 9am-noon.  We have a high 
volume of cases on 2/18 and likely we will run behind.  Please let me know if you can make 2/20 date 
otherwise, I can reschedule to March 4th. 

  

I apologize for the inconvenience. 

  

Note:  if you want to submit evidence of clean up, you may submit to me via this email.  Thanks. 

  

  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 

M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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From: Josiah Overfors <josiah.overfors@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 11:10 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Contesting assessment 

  

Hello, I am contesting the $440 assessment against my property at 900 Laurel Ave, St. Paul 55104 per 
the letter I received, file # J2511R and Assessment# 258519 on parcel id# 02-28-23-24-0130.  

  

I have proof that the area was cleared within the allotted time provided when I received notice to clear 
the alleyway.  I put in all the work to clear shrubbery and debris and still received this assessment, 
which is unacceptable. 

  

Please advise if there is anything else I need to provide and please send the information to join the 
legislative hearing on Feb 18th and/or city council meeting on April 2nd so this assessment can be 
removed. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Josiah Overfors 
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